COVID-19 Stay Informed

Battle Creek Unlimited would like to make sure that everyone in the community has the most
current information available. To find the latest information on COVID-19, please CLICK HERE to
be routed to the City of Battle Creek’s website.

As a reminder, while all indoor dining has been suspended, many of the local establishments are
offering pickup or delivery. Be sure to continue to support our local organizations.

Please continue to wash your hands often, and practice social distancing. Stay informed and stay
healthy.

Your friends at BCU.


https://bcunlimited.org/2020/03/18/covid-19-stay-informed/
https://www.battlecreekmi.gov/718/COVID-19

